
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
RAILROAD RETIREMENT BOARD 

844 N. RUSH ST. 
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 606 11 -2092 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR 
RRB INTERNET SERVICES ACCOUNT 

Your request for a Password Request Code (PRC) has been received and approved. 

Your PRC is: 

A PRC is used only once to establish a PIN/Password account on the RRB Web Site 
(WWW .RRB.GOV) . To use your PRC, click on Box 2 titled Establish your RRB 
Internet Account. Box 2 is on the PPW Introduction page. After successfully 
establishing your account, your PRC is no longer needed and may be discarded. 

Please establish your account within 30 days. The PRC provided in this letter 
will expire 30 days from the date of this letter. If this PRC expires, you will be 
required to contact the PPW System Administrator for a new letter. 

If you have any problems establishing your account, please contact the PPW System 
Administrator through the link on the left of the PIN/Password web page. If you have 
any questions or need any other assistance, please contact your local field office. 
The field office responsible for providing assistance to you is located at: 

Railroad Retirement Board 

GL-60 (1 1-05) 


